
Canterwood Division 12 STEP Association Annual Meeting Update 

 September 20, 2022  

 

Contrary to the earlier Save the Date Notice, the Board decided to not hold an in-person Annual 

Meeting of the Division 12 STEP Association at the most recent Board meeting. The 2022 required 

“annual meeting” will be conducted by mail only, as allowed by changes in Washington State law that 

govern associations. As such, it is important for you to respond per the instructions that will be provided 

in the annual information package and ballot. This change is also noted in the minutes for the 

September 13, 2022 Board meeting. 

Please forward any questions you might have or were planning on asking at an in-person meeting to a 

Board member or Diamond Management as soon as you can. These can be submitted at anytime and 

the answers will be incorporated in the meeting materials that will be mailed on if possible. 

Please consider volunteering for the Board. It takes minimal time, and your civic contribution will be 

appreciated by many. In order for volunteers to have their names included on the ballot, please 

communicate your willingness to volunteer before October 25 so it can be included in the annual report 

and ballot mailing. 

Please look at the STEP website for FAQs and system operations tips. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Your Division 12 STEP Board of Directors 

 


